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The Adjunct is IN!  
 
Temple's first ever union adjunct office is officially launching Friday, February 24 at 11:30am-12:00pm. You may have seen our 
Peanuts-inspired parody around campus already, where we're inviting faculty and students to get updates on adjunct conditions 
and our first adjunct union contract. 

 
 

 
 
 Please join us as we launch our "Adjunct Office" and get the campus excited about fighting for the rights of our 
fellow teachers. 
 
And if you haven't already, you can sign our contract pledge online here. 

See you around campus, 
 
Steve Newman 
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